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Overview 

This bill extends the existing Legislative Commission on Data Practices and Personal Data 

Privacy to June 30, 2026.  The commission is currently scheduled to expire on June 30 of 

this year. 

The commission is made up of eight legislators: four each from the house of 

representatives and the senate, balanced equally between the majority and minority 

caucuses.  The commission’s duties include research and analysis of issues impacting the 

Minnesota Government Data Practices Act and the security and privacy of personal data. 

The bill also includes an appropriation to support the work of the commission.  In the 

past, the commission’s funding has been used to hire a part-time research assistant to 

support the commission’s work. 
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